
CD/PV.419
19

(Mr. Turbanski, Poland)
We strongly believe that the remaining part of the summer session of the 

Conference, as well as the time available before the beginning of the 1988 
session, will, as in previous years, be used to the benefit of the 
convention. We are glad to note that a similar view was expressed by the 
Minister for Foreign Affairs of the Kingdom of the Netherlands, His Excellency 
Hans van de Broek. We hope other delegations will be able to demonstrate a 
similar approach.


